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Kevin McKinnon
52 South Hill Road
Colebrook, NH 03576

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The Northern Pass project is an unneeded, unwanted, and unnecessary for New Hampshire.  The
unsightly towers and/or swath of open space for the buried line will put a blight on our beautiful scenery
here in northern New Hampshire.  The touted increase in jobs is only temporary, the electricity
produced from this project will not benefit the people that the desecration of the land will affect.  All
around there is no observed plus side to the people of the North Country.  The thought of the loss of
the spectacular views is heartbreaking.  Please do no allow this project to go forward, no matter the
amount of money that Eversource offers for your vote.

Sincerely,  Kevin and Jane McKinnon
Colebrook NH  03576

Sincerely,
Kevin and Jane McKinnon
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